#### **Brunswick School Board**

#### **MINUTES**

Special Meeting on 2015 Budget Building Wednesday, February 26, 2014 6:00 p.m. Municipal Meeting Room McLellan Building 85 Union Street

School Board Members Present: Michele Joyce, Chair; William Thompson, Vice Chair; Brenda Clough;

Janet Connors; Richard Ellis; Christopher McCarthy; Corinne Perreault; Joy Prescott; Isabella Jorgensen, Student Liaison

School Board Members Absent:

James Grant

Staff Members Present:

Paul Perzanoski, Superintendent; Gregory Bartlett, Assistant

Superintendent; James Oikle, Finance Director; Susan Woodhams,

Director of Technology Integration; Peter Dawson, Principal,

Brunswick High School; Walter Wallace, Principal, Brunswick Junior High School; Lisa Cushman, Assistant Principal, Brunswick Junior High School; Jean Skorapa, Principal, Harriet Beecher Stowe School;

Steve Ciembroniewicz, Principal of Coffin School; Paul Caron,

Facilities Director; Scott Smith, Food Services Director

Guests:

Dana Bateman; Dylan Martin, The Forecaster; John Swinconeck,

Times Record; and others

### Call to Order/Pledge of Allegiance/Roll Call

Ms. Joyce called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m., led the Pledge of Allegiance and asked for a roll call.

### Adjustments to the Agenda

None

### Review proposed meeting calendar for this year's budget workshops (schedule & topics)

Ms. Joyce announced the Budget Presentation Calendar.

## Preliminary Discussion of setting Committee Goals

Budget and Finance Committee Chair: Rich Ellis

Goals: suggestions for Budgetary Goals for next meeting

### Calendar (Schedule/next Committee Meeting)

No further meetings in March. Next meeting on Wednesday, April 9 at 6:00 p.m.

# Preliminary Information to begin building the budget

Mr. Perzanoski reported on preliminary information for building the 2015 budget.

# Public Participation: Comments, Question and Answer Session

Dana Bateman would like to promote the great things in the district.

## Adjournment

By unanimous consent the meeting adjourned at 6:59 p.m.

Paul K. Perzanoski, Secretary Brunswick School Board